The Village of Versailles is scheduled to be fogged for mosquitoes on:
Wednesday, June 11

Wednesday, June 25™

Wednesday, July 9"

Wednesday, July 30"

Wednesday, August 20™

The fogging will begin at 10pm and should be completed by midnight. Residents with respiratory
problems are encouraged to stay indoors and take other necessary precautions until the fog
dissipates.

In case of inclement weather (rain, fog, wind) on the evenings of a scheduled fogging, the fogging
will be rescheduled to the following night beginning at 10pm.

If there are any questions regarding the mosquito fogging, please contact the Village Office at 937-
526-3294.



